
                         

The transition to the updated YQCA training is complete. All livestock, rabbit and poultry 
exhibitors must pass YQCA yearly to exhibit at Butler County Fair and NE State Fair shows. 

There is a notable change to the account structure- creating a parent account and adding 
children, essentially creating one family. You can use your old login email and password, but 
you will need to set it up in the new platform. 

“Help sheets” are available on the platform that will direct you through the process. YQCA 
deadline is June 15, let’s get started! 

www.yqcaprogram.org 

 

 

 

 

 


